
Aina Haina Elementary School 

Slipper Drive 2019

We are collecting NEW slippers for 
elementary school-age children. 

This is a J.P.O. & Student Council Project 

Goal:   250 pairs of slippers 
Dates:   Nov. 12 - 27, 2019 
Drop Off:  Items may be brought to class 
    or given to the J.P.O.s in the  
    morning auto lines. 
Did you know?  
 There are over 2,000 homeless students in Hawaii’s public schools.   
 Children in elementary school will increase a slipper size at least 1-2 times a year. 

Donated items will be distributed by the DOE’s Community Engagement Branch 

Guided by federal mandates of the McKinney-Vento Homeless Assistance Act, the DOE’s Community Engagement 
Branch works with schools to ensure that identified students are given access to comparable services as provided to 
other students. The Office serves over 2,000 students who are faced with homelessness and limited access to simple 
necessities such as food, clothing and footwear, and often lose personal items as a result of their family’s constant 
relocation. The donated footwear will provide students with supplemental items that may not always be available to 
them.  

Questions?  Please contact Renee Ako, PCNC:  Renee.Ako@k12.hi.us or (808) 377-2419, ext. 3052011 


